Charter Township of Portage
| Minutes From the
December 9, 2024 Budget Hearing
for the Proposed 2025 Budget

47420 Green Acres Road
Houghton, M1 49931
(906) 482-4310

Called to Order: 5:30 P.M.

In Attendance: Were Supervisor Brandon Scholie, Clerk Amy Skewes, Treasurer Betsy Smith and
Trustees Dale Belanger, Janelle Datto, Nick Lanctot and Amber Voght as stated by roll call.

Discussion Items:

The board discussed the proposed 2025 budget.

The board will vote on the 2025 budget
Public Comments: None

Skewes made a motion to close the Budget review hearing at 5:43 P.M. Seconded by Belanger.

All in Favor
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